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Pawnee County Board Approves Scanning Project
(KLZA)-- The Pawnee County Board of Commissioners last week approved the expenditure of
funds for scanning of Register of Deed documents. The cost is estimated at $21,000 to $22,000.

The Stehlik Law Office will pay $5,000 and provide a person to scan documents to help with the cost
of the project. The Pawnee County Clerk’s Office will provide a person to help along with MIPS
employees.

The Board also reviewed with County officials a proposed revision to the County handbook under
Cellular Phones and Similar Devices. Except for emergency situations employees are not to make or
receive calls, texts, messages, or access the internet or otherwise use their cell phones or devices
during working time, unless authorized by the supervisor.

A resolution will be presented during the June 7th Board meeting for Board approval.

Favorable comment was given to a special liquor license application for the Pawnee County Ag
Society for July 20th through the 23rd during the Pawnee County Fair when they met last week.
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